
From: Edgerton, Stephen
To: Clark, Martha; Furstoss, Erin
Subject: Fw: Visions Loves Educators – Classroom funding is on the way!
Date: Monday, August 26, 2024 10:27:59 AM

Good morning,

Please see below for the latest and greatest grant $. Thanks!

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Stephen Edgerton
Cohen Middle School
Tech Teacher/ Dept. Head

 
 
"Of all the paths you take in life, make sure a few of them are dirt."   -John Muir

From: Lindsay Knaul <LKnaul@visionsfcu.org>
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2024 9:30 AM
To: Edgerton, Stephen <sedgerton@heightsschools.com>
Subject: Visions Loves Educators – Classroom funding is on the way!
 

You don't often get email from lknaul@visionsfcu.org. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This message was sent from outside our district email system. Be cautious when clicking on
links or replying to any unsolicited requests for information.

Good morning,
 
Congratulations, your request for our Classroom Funding Program has been approved!
 
We are pleased to support you, your classroom project, and Elmira Heights CSD  through
Visions Loves Educators. We value the irreplaceable role that educators play in raising and caring
for our youth. That’s why we created our Classroom Funding Program – to show our support!

 
We’re mailing a check for $473.00 to help you purchase items or reimburse expenses for
Garden Tower Grow System as described in your funding request. Due to the nature of this
grant, the check will be written to your school and enclosed with instructions for
disbursement. It should arrive at Elmira Heights CSD in approximately 4 – 6 weeks. Please
coordinate your grant’s fulfillment with the school administrators.
 
If there are any questions, don’t hesitate to contact me. We look forward to our continued
partnership!
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Sincerely,
 
Lindsay Knaul
Marketing Program Administrator
Visions Federal Credit Union
3301 Country Club Rd | Endwell, NY 13760
607.321.0350 | 800.242.2120 | Ext. 10350
lknaul@visionsfcu.org
 
 
Corporate Mailing:
24 McKinley Ave | Endicott, NY 13760
 
This e-mail and any of its attachments may contain Visions Federal Credit Union proprietary
information, which is privileged, confidential, or subject to copyright belonging to the Visions
Federal Credit Union. This e-mail is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to
which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are hereby
notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying, or action taken in relation to the
contents of and attachments to this e-mail is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you
have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and permanently
delete the original and any copy of this e-mail and any printout.
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